Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: McColeman, Phil - M.P. <phil.mccoleman@parl.gc.ca>
Sent: October 15, 2020 5:57 PM

To: Freeman, Tyler (SPAC/PSPC)

Subject: RE: BuyandSell Tender

Hi Tyler,

Thanks very much for this information.

Darian

From: Freeman, Tyler (SPAC/PSPC) <tyler.freeman@canada.ca>
Date: October 15, 2020 at 5:26:02 PM EDT

To: McColeman, Phil - M.P. <phil.mccoleman@parl.gc.ca>
Subject: RE: BuyandSell Tender

Good Afternoon Darian,

My apologies for the delay in receiving your email. My colleague Dove has moved to a new role. | am now the PSPC
Ontario Desk responsible for your riding.

I recommend your constituent reach out to the contact person listed on the RFl page with these questions
(nicole.genier@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca). She is best placed to offer details or clarifying information regarding the RFI.

If your constituent has further questions about the procurement process, they can reach out to the Office of Small and
Medium Enterprises (OSME) which maintains a network of six regional offices across Canada to ensure support for small
and medium sized businesses. The office can be contacted through the national InfolLine at 1 800 811 1148 or at
bpme.osme@tpsgc-pwegsc.gc.ca. Or your constituent can reach out to the Director General in the Ontario Region:
adam.yule@pwgsc-tpsgc.gc.ca (289-979-8047).

Thanks,
Tyler Freeman

Special Assistant to the Minister
Executive Assistant to the Chief of Staff
Office of the Minister of Public Services and Procurement

Adjoint spécial de la ministre
Adjoint exécutif du chef de cabinet
Cabinet de la Ministre des Services publics et de I'Approvisionnement

From: McColeman, Phil - M.P. [mailto:phil.mccoleman@parl.gc.ca]
Sent: October 8, 2020 4:52 PM

To: Parmar, Dovejot (SPAC/PSPC) <dovejot.parmar@canada.ca>
Subject: BuyandSell Tender
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Good Afternoon Dovejot,
I hope this email finds you well.

We have been contacted by a constituent who has questions about the following government tender:
https://buyandsell. gc.ca/procurement-data/tender-notice/PW-Z1.-105-38463

The website says:" The Government of Canada (GoC) is considering engaging a Third Party Service Provider
for Federal Quarantine / Isolation sites that will be used to house and care for people for public health and other
related federal requirements associated with the COVID-19 pandemic response. The Government is seeking
feedback from current service providers about potential options for standing up, operating and managing all of
the services associated with these sites. The purpose of this Request for Information (RFI) is to seek feedback
from potential service providers in order to develop a strategy for the potential future management of these sites
going forward."

Are you able to provide any clarity on what specifically the government is looking for feedback on? Also, can
you clarify what is meant by “standing up” and “services associated with these sites”?

Thank you,

Darian Mills

Members Assistant

Phil McColeman, MP — Brantford-Brant
Constituency Office

108 St. George Street, Suite 3
Brantford, ON N3R 1V6

T: 519-754-4300

F:519-751-8177

philmccolemanmp.ca
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